
MTS Customer Support - ref # 5397114
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Brian Sien sienb@nclack.k12.or.us

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 10/9 to 10/25

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.
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NAME/TEAM NUMBER PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
OCTOBER

25
CLACKAMAS MIDDLE COLLEGE

CMC STUDENTS

$39.00 Holloway Coast
Hoodie
Available in 6 other
colors.

 

$45.00 Augusta Ladies'
Zoe Tonal
Heather Hoody
Available in 6 other
colors.

$35.00 Holloway
Journey Hoodie
Available in 4 other
colors.

 

$34.00 Holloway Banner
Hoodie
Available in 6 other
colors.

 

$49.00 Holloway Sof-
Stretch Jacket
Available in 4 other
colors.

$44.00 EMBOSSED
HOODED WIND
JACKET
Available in 3 other
colors.

$34.00 Holloway Echo
Hoodie
Available in 5 other
colors.

 

$34.00 Holloway Ladies'
Echo Hoodie
Available in 7 other
colors.

$24.00 Holloway
Electrify 2.0 LS
Shirt
Available in 8 other
colors.

 

$24.00 Holloway Ladies'
Electrify 2.0 LS
Shirt
Available in 7 other
colors.

 

IamCOLLEGE
Click Here To
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$29.00 LADIES SUEDED
COTTON BLEND
COWL TEE
Available in 3 other
colors.

 

$24.00 Holloway Seismic
Shirt
Available in 7 other
colors.

 

$24.00 Holloway Youth
Seismic Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 7 other
colors.

$20.00 New Era Heritage
Blend 3/4 Sleeve
Baseball Raglan
Tee
Available in 9 other
colors.

 

$20.00 LADIES LONG
SLEEVE SCOOP
NECK RAGLAN
TEE
Available in 9 other
colors.

 

$15.00 COSMIC TEE
Available in 1 other
color.

$12.00 WOMENS MEDAL
V-NECK TEE
Available in 4 other
colors.

$12.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 12
other colors.

$28.00 Holloway 60/40
Fleece Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$28.00 Holloway Ladies'
60/40 Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

 

IamCOLLEGE
Click Here To
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$18.00 Port Authority
Snapback
Trucker Cap
Available in 10
other colors.

$22.00 VINTAGE
WASHED
CONTRAST
STITCH CAP
Available in 4 other
colors.

$22.00 District Super
Soft Mesh Back
Cap
Available in 4 other
colors.

$22.00 ELECTRIC
HEATHER CAP
Available in 4 other
colors.

$18.00 Sport-Tek Pom
Pom Team
Beanie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$15.00 FLEECE-LINED
BEANIE CAP
Available in 6 other
colors.

$15.00 RIB KNIT
SLOUCH BEANIE
Available in 2 other
colors.

$14.00 Hollway
Homecoming
Headband
Available in 5 other
colors.

$12.00 COLORBLOCK
CINCH PACK
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 Holloway
Homecoming
Scarf
Available in 5 other
colors.

 

IamCOLLEGE
Click Here To
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$15.00 Holloway Artillery
Women's
Headband
Available in 6 other
colors.

$39.99 BSN Sports Step-
Up Backpack $34.00 TRANSIT

MESSENGER
Available in 2 other
colors.

$38.00 CROSSBODY
MESSENGER

 

IamCOLLEGE
Click Here To


